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secretary

From:

Sent:
To:

Tom McClellan [tom@mcoscillator.com]

Thursday, July 13, 2006 11:09 AM
secretary

Subject: COT Report

it is my understanding that the CFTC is pondering doing away with the COT Report. | use that data extensively in
my analysis of the markets, and would be deeply disappointed if it were to go away.

If you have any specific questions about how | use this data, and how it is meaningful to me, | would be happy to
answer them.

Tom McClellan

Editor, The McClellan Market Report
tom@mcoscillator.com

www.mcoscillator.com

(253) 581-4889
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